
Daveen Jones 
 
I hope that while you are doing the research to approve the wastewater dumping permissions for the
current Millennium businesses on their property in Longview, WA that you are also considering the
plans that the company has for the largest export coal terminal in North America. Hopefully you are
considering the huge piles of coal that will be located on site and if the same permissions apply that
it will be ready for the massive coal pollution that will be washed into the Columbia River affecting
the salmon, and peoples usage for drinking and swimming. I suppose too that you considering what
will happen in a natural disaster (earthquake, tsunami, river water rise, etc.) that may occur. That
property is directly on the banks of that huge beautiful river which then flows into the sea. 
Thank you,
Daveen Jones
 


